
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 20th May 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                              LETTERS 

Summer half term -  School closes Friday 27th         Parent Governors Vacancies. 

May & re-opens on Tuesday 7th June      

KS2 Sleepover —Friday 24th June  

 

MENU CHANGE 

To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, there’s a menu change for next Thursday (26th May). There 

will be a Great British Brunch.  Please see the website for flyer details. 

 

CRICKET TOURNAMENT 

Well done to Year 3 and Year 4 this week representing the school at their cricket tournament.  

 

SPORTS DAY 

Sports Day will be on Friday 1st July. Weather permitting.  

More details to follow soon.  

 

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCIES 

There are 2 parent governor vacancies within the school. If you would like more information, please 

come along to the School Office for a chat, or to pick up a Nomination form. The Deadline is Tuesday 

7th June.  

 

READING CHALLENGE 

Mrs Wilson has confirmed a total of 46,659 minutes has been read by the children, with 20,552 just 

from this week!! A big shout out to Year 1 who read the most, a whopping 5,555 minutes. 

Amazing!  

 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS BEESTON!! ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR 

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 27th MAY  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

              Pre-sch/Nurs:  Matthew/Matthew Y2:  Tamira   Y5: Finley 

              Rec:   Huw    Y3:  Baby Ann    Y6: Zane 

              Year 1:       Lottie    Y4:  Ollie 

W/C Monday 23rd May is Menu 3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


